
From: Glen Murray, MPP [glen.murray@ontarioliberal.ca] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 17:00 
To: Mayor Rob Burton 

Subject: Re: Merton question 

Rob 
The letter of direction to the ministry sent before the writ period is the direction the Ministry    
            I understand the importance of extending the leases to respect the Town of 
Oakville's priorities.  
The livability of communities is directly linked to the quality of public space and amenities. I 
appreciate the thoughtful approach you have taken  and know we are committed to preserving 
the Merton Lands as green space.  
Thanks to you, your council and Kevin Flynn for the work you have done to protect the livability 
of one of Oakville great neighbourhoods! 
Regards 
Glen 
 


